
 Science Skill Progression document to be used in conjunction with the knowledge progression document 

Skills  
(Working 

Scientifically) 

EYFS Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
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Children should 
be helped to 
develop their 
understanding 
of scientific 
ideas within 
their 
environment 
by using 
different types 
of scientific 
enquiry to 
answer their 
own questions, 
including (1) 
observing 
changes over a 
period of time, 
(2) noticing 
patterns, (3) 
grouping and 
classifying 
things, (4) 
carrying out 
simple 
comparative 
tests and (5) 
finding things 
out using 
secondary 
sources of 
information. 
 
 
 
 

Children should be 
helped to develop 
their understanding 
of scientific ideas by 
using different types 
of scientific enquiry 
to answer their own 
questions, including 
(1) observing changes 
over a period of time, 
(2) noticing patterns, 
(3) grouping and 
classifying things, (4) 
carrying out simple 
comparative tests and 
(5) finding things out 
using secondary 
sources of 
information. 
 

Children should 
begin to work 
independently to 
develop their 
understanding of 
scientific ideas by 
using different 
types of scientific 
enquiry to answer 
their own 
questions, including 
(1) observing 
changes over a 
period of time, (2) 
noticing patterns, 
(3) grouping and 
classifying things, (4) 
carrying out simple 
comparative tests 
and (5) finding 
things out using 
secondary sources 
of information. 

Children should 
begin to ask their 
own questions, in 
discussion with a 
teacher, about 
what they observe 
and make some 
decisions about 
which types of 
scientific enquiry 
are likely to be the 
best ways of 
answering them, 
including (1) 
observing changes 
over time, (2) 
noticing patterns, 
(3) grouping and 
classifying things, 
(4) carrying out 
simple fair tests and 
(5) finding things 
out using secondary 
sources of 
information.  

Children should 
ask their own 
questions about 
what they 
observe and 
make some 
decisions about 
which types of 
scientific 
enquiry are 
likely to be the 
best ways of 
answering them, 
including (1) 
observing 
changes over 
time, (2) noticing 
patterns, (3) 
grouping and 
classifying things, 
(4) carrying out 
simple fair tests 
and (5) finding 
things out using 
secondary 
sources of 
information. 
 

Children should 
begin to select the 
most appropriate 
ways to answer 
science questions 
using different types 
of scientific enquiry, 
including (1) 
observing changes 
over different periods 
of time, (2) noticing 
patterns, (3) grouping 
and classifying things, 
(4) carrying out fair 
tests and (5) finding 
things out using a 
wide range of 
secondary sources of 
information.  
 

Children should select 
the most appropriate 
ways to answer 
science questions 
using different types 
of scientific enquiry, 
including (1) observing 
changes over different 
periods of time, (2) 
noticing patterns, (3) 
grouping and 
classifying things, (4) 
carrying out fair tests 
and (5) finding things 
out using a wide range 
of secondary sources 
of information.  
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Make 
comments 
about what 
they have heard 
and ask 
questions to 
clarify their 
Understanding.  

 
Children should begin 
to ask simple 
questions and 
recognising that they 
can be answered in 
different ways 
 

 
 
Children should be 
able to ask simple 
questions and 
recognising that 
they can be 
answered in 
different ways 

Begin asking 
relevant questions 
and use different 
types of scientific 
enquiries to answer 
them. 
 
Begin setting up 
simple practical 
enquiries, 
comparative and 
fair tests 

Ask relevant 
questions and 
use different 
types of scientific 
enquiries to 
answer them  
 
Set up simple 
practical 
enquiries, 
comparative and 
fair tests  

Children should 
begin to plan  
different types of 
scientific enquiries 
to answer questions, 
including recognising 
and controlling 
variables where 
necessary  

Children should plan  
different types of 
scientific enquiries to 
answer questions, 
including recognising 
and controlling 
variables where 
necessary 
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Making 
observations 
and drawing 
pictures of 
animals and 
plants. 

Children should begin 
to: 

 observe 
closely, 
using simple 
equipment 

•  perform simple 
tests                            
•  identify and classify 
 
 
   
 

With increasing 
independence, 
children should be 
able to: 

 observe 
closely, 
using 
simple 
equipment 

•  perform simple 
tests                            
•  identify and 
classify 

Begin making 
systematic and 
careful 
observations and, 
where appropriate, 
taking accurate 
measurements 
using standard 
units, using a range 
of equipment, 
including 
thermometers and 
data loggers. 

Make systematic 
and careful 
observations 
and, where 
appropriate, 
taking accurate 
measurements 
using standard 
units, using a 
range of 
equipment, 
including 
thermometers 
and data loggers 

After guidance and 
modelling, children 
take measurements, 
using a range of 
scientific equipment 
with increasing 
accuracy and 
precision, taking 
repeat readings 
when appropriate 

Children take 
measurements 
independently, using a 
range of scientific 
equipment with 
increasing accuracy and 
precision, taking repeat 
readings when 
appropriate 
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Making 
observations 
and drawing 
pictures of 
animals and 
plants. 
 
Discussing their 

observations of 

the world 

around them 

and the 

information 

they have 

learnt from 

their 

experiences.  

 
Children should begin 
to gather and record 
data to help in 
answering questions.  
 
 
 

 
With increasing 
independence, 
children should be 
able to gather and 
record data to help 
in answering 
questions 
 

Begin gathering, 
recording, 
classifying and 
presenting data in a 
variety of ways to 
help in answering 
questions. 
 
 
Start to record 
findings using 
simple scientific 
language, drawings, 
labelled diagrams, 
keys, bar charts, 
and tables. 

Gathering, 
recording, 
classifying and 
presenting data 
in a variety of 
ways to help in 
answering 
questions. 
 
 
Record findings 
using simple 
scientific 
language, 
drawings, 
labelled 
diagrams, keys, 
bar charts, and 
tables. 
 

Children record data 
and results using 
scientific diagrams 
and labels, 
classification keys, 
tables, scatter 
graphs, bar and line 
graphs 
Children begin to 
report and present 
findings from 
enquiries, including 
conclusions, causal 
relationships and 
explanations of and 
degree of trust in 
results, in oral and 
written forms such 
as displays and other 
presentations 

Children record data 
and results of 
increasing complexity 
using scientific 
diagrams and labels, 
classification keys, 
tables, scatter graphs, 
bar and line graphs 
Children begin to 
report and present 
from enquiries, 
including conclusions, 
causal relationships and 
explanations of and 
degree of trust in 
results, in oral and 
written forms such as 
displays and other 
presentations 
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Know some 
similarities and 
differences 
between the 
natural world 
around 
them and 
contrasting 
environments.  
 
Understand 
some important 
processes and 
changes in the 
natural world 
around them, 
including the 
seasons and 
changing states 
of matter. 
 
Offer 
explanations for 
why things 
might happen, 
making use of 
recently 
introduced 
vocabulary 
from stories, 
non-fiction, 
rhymes and 
poems when 
appropriate 

 
Children should 
begin to use their 
observations and 
ideas to suggest 
answers to 
questions. 
 
 
 

 
With increasing 
independence, 
children should be 
able to use their 
observations and ideas 
to suggest answers to 
questions. 

To begin reporting 
on findings from 
enquiries, including 
oral and written 
explanations, 
displays or 
presentations of 
results and 
conclusions 
 
Start to identify 
differences, 
similarities or 
changes related to 
simple scientific 
ideas and processes 
 
Begin, with support, 
using 
straightforward 
scientific evidence 
to answer questions 
or to support their 
findings.  

Reporting on 
findings from 
enquiries, 
including oral 
and written 
explanations, 
displays or 
presentations of 
results and 
conclusions 
 
Identify 
differences, 
similarities or 
changes related 
to simple 
scientific ideas 
and processes 
 
Use 
straightforward 
scientific 
evidence to 
answer 
questions or to 
support their 
findings. 
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Know some 
similarities and 
differences 
between the 
natural world 
around 
them and 
contrasting 
environments, 
drawing on 
their 
experiences 
and what 
has been read 
in class. 

 Begin using results 
to draw simple 
conclusions, make 
predictions for new 
values, suggest 
improvements, and 
raise further 
questions. 

Use results to 
draw simple 
conclusions, 
make predictions 
for new values, 
suggest 
improvements, 
and raise further 
questions. 

Children begin to 
use test results to 
make predictions to 
set up further 
comparative and fair 
tests. 
 
Children begin to 
identify scientific 
evidence that has 
been used to 
support or refute 
ideas or  arguments 

Children use test results 
to make predictions to 
set up further 
comparative and fair 
tests. 
 
Children identify 
scientific evidence that 
has been used to 
support or refute ideas 
or  arguments 
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Explore the 
natural world 
around them, 
making 
observations and 
drawing pictures 
of animals and 
plants;  
 
Know some 
similarities and 
differences 
between the 
natural world 
around them and 
contrasting 
environments, 
drawing on their 
experiences and 
what has been 
read in class;  
 
Understand some 
important 
processes and 
changes in the 
natural world 
around them, 
including the 
seasons and 
changing states of 
matter. 

Adult initiated 
Written: labeling, 
children’s questions e.g 
post its, speech bubbles 
 
Venn diagrams 
Tables 
Bar charts 
Drawings 
ICT 
 
Photographic evidence 
Subject specific vocab 

Written: labeling, 
children’s questions 
e.g post its, speech 
bubbles 
 
Venn diagrams 
Tables 
Bar charts 
Drawings 
ICT 
 
 
 
Photographic evidence 
Subject specific vocab 

Written: labeling, children’s questions e.g 
post its, speech bubbles 
 
Venn diagrams 
Tables 
Bar charts 
Keys 
Labelled diagrams 
ICT 
 
Evidence of planning, evaluation and 
improvements 
Photographic evidence 
Subject specific vocab 
 
Evidence of oral presentations (ipad/ photos) 

Written: labeling, 
children’s questions 
e.g post its, speech 
bubbles 
 
A wide variety of 
charts and graphs 
ICT 
Evidence of planning, 
evaluation and 
improvements 
 
Photographic evidence 
Subject specific vocab 
Evidence of oral 
presentations (ipad) 

Written: labeling, 
children’s questions e.g 
post its, speech bubbles 
 
A more complex variety of 
charts and graphs 
ICT 
Evidence of planning, 
evaluation and 
improvements 
 
Photographic evidence 
Subject specific vocab 
Evidence of oral 
presentations 
(ipad/powerpoint) 

 


